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U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary-First District, Northern Region 
 

Flotilla 11-9 

Martha’s Vineyard  

  

MEETING MINUTES 

16 April 2016 

Station Menemsha Training Room 

   

Fellowship - 0930 

  

Call to Order – 1000 FC Tim Carroll 

  

Auxiliary Members Present: 

J. Berini, D. Teel, S. Mathias, W. Iacono, K. Kukolich, T. Carroll, D. Pothier 

 

Guests Attending: Sue Larson, Eamonn Solway  

  

Pledge of Allegiance  
  

Discussion 
 

Flotilla Commander’s Comments, News & Updates 

 

 General Mandated Training – a few members still need to complete GMT.  Those 

members are encouraged to complete ASAP! 

 CDR April is retiring as of 06 May 2016.  Members interested in participating in an 

honor guard for CDR April were encouraged to contact FC Tim Carroll. 

 BOSN T. Lansdale is also retiring – details to follow 

 New members are needed!  All members were encouraged to bring any interested 

individuals to the monthly general meetings – 3rd Saturday of each month, 10:00 AM, 

Meeting/Training Room, Sta. Menemsha. 

 There will be a PPE inspection next meeting (May 21, 2016).  Flotilla members - please 

bring all assigned PPE. 

 

Other News 

 

 FSO-FN K. Kukolich indicated that there is $230 currently in flotilla bank account. 

 It was motioned by FC Tim Carroll, seconded and passed that flotilla membership dues 

for 2016 will be set at $44. 

 Per FC Carroll, flotilla 11-9 standing rules will be officially passed at our next meeting – 

May 21, 2016. 

 Reminder to all FSOs that FSO reports are due to VFC Glenn Debase no later than one 

week prior to the next scheduled general meeting. 

 Division Awards dinner scheduled for 03 May 2016 in Hyannis.   

 FSO-HR D. Pothier indicated that 14 people have enrolled in the Safe Boating Course 

currently taking place at the high school. 
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 FSO-IS J. Berini attended an information systems training session in Raleigh, NC 

covering forms and IS procedures, etc.  

 FSO-SR D. Teel sworn in as “new’ flotilla member. 

 

Training 

 

 Boat Crew Training Session presentation by BM2 Ryan Rossi & BM3 Riley Dreaney 

covering navigational lights, day shapes, sound/distress signals, etc. 

 

Next meeting is scheduled for Saturday, 21 May 2016, Training Room, Station Menemsha 

  

The meeting was adjourned at 1100. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Derrick Teel, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


